TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL MEETING
TUESDAY, JULY 26, 2022

Chairman Blaine Lee called the special meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of meeting with SEH engineer, Jeremy Tomesh.  Roll call found Chairman Blaine Lee, Supervisors Kevin Hoyer and Paul Degenhardt, Treasurer Katie Reding, Jeremy Tomesh, Steve Knudson, Neil Hendrickson and Clerk Sara Schultz in attendance.  Many items were discussed including:  purchasing a generator, changing the heating system from in floor heating to forced air, flooring options, metal versus tip up panels and several other issues.  Taking bids in 2 stages was also discussed.  We are thinking we will keep the recycling center operating at the current shop until phase 2.  Mr. Tomesh will look at different options for the above named topics and will report back to the board on Wednesday, August 17th, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 p.m. with motions made by Degenhardt and Lee.
                                                                                                                       ________________________
                                                                                                                       Sara Schultz, Town Clerk
